
Eglinton Crosstown LRT Construction Notice 
 

 

Information as of: July 10, 2023   
 

Fence Construction at the 
Traction Power Substation at 
795 Warden Avenue 

Tuesday, August 1, 2023 

 
What Work is Taking Place? 
As early as Tuesday, August 1, 2023, crews will begin constructing a new metal fence around the 
Traction Power Substation at (795 Warden Avenue). To facilitate this work, access to the laneway 
on the south side of 1923 Eglinton Avenue East will be periodically restricted and access to the 
southwest corner of the parking lot at 1941 Eglinton Avenue East will be restricted. Construction 
activities include concrete removals, digging, hammering and drilling, and concrete pours. This 
work is expected to take place on Monday – Friday, between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. for 
approximately three (3) months. Upon completion of this work, short term lane reductions may be 
required to facilitate special activities. 
 
 
 



 
Contact our East Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-482-7411 

Contact our West Community Office: 
Hours of Operation: Monday to Friday, 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Tel: 416-782-8118 

Contact Us: 
Write to us at: crosstown@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @CrosstownTO 
Visit the website: www.thecrosstown.ca 
Sign up for e-mail updates at www.thecrosstown.ca/sign-up                                                                                                                     Disponible en français. 

 

What to Expect 
Construction of a new 3 to 4-metre-tall metal fence. Temporary barriers will be installed during the 
time of the fence construction.  Noise from construction activities can be expected. Affected 
properties have been notified directly.  
 

 
 
HOURS OF WORK 
• As early as Tuesday, August 1, 2023, for approximately three (3) months. 
• This work is expected to take place Monday - Friday between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
• This work may be rescheduled due to inclement weather and/or unforeseen circumstances. 
• This work may be longer or shorter than expected. 
 
TRAFFIC DETAILS 
• Access to the laneway on the south side of 1923 Eglinton Avenue East will be periodically 

restricted. 
• Access to the southwest corner of the parking lot at 1941 Eglinton Avenue East will be 

restricted. 
 

PEDESTRIAN DETAILS 
• Temporary pedestrian rerouting may be required during this work. 

 
TRANSIT INFORMATION 
• Access to TTC will be maintained at all times. 
• Please visit www.ttc.ca for more information. 

http://www.thecrosstown.ca/
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/sign-up
http://www.ttc.ca/

